BEMIDJI AREA SCHOOLS
BEMIDJI, MINNESOTA

DATE : OCTOBER 19, 2020
TO : BOARD OF EDUCATION
FROM : JORDAN HICKMAN, DIRECTOR OF HUMAN RESOURCES

SUBJECT : CERTIFIED STAFF APPOINTMENTS

COMMENTS:

Due to movement of current staff, a vacancy exists for a Title I teacher at the St. Philips School. Ms. Susan
Eck is recommended for this position. Ms. Eck received both her Bachelor and Master degrees from
Bemidji State University. She previously taught as a long term substitute with Bemidji Area Schools. She
has been placed at MA20 step 12 on the salary schedule

Due to movement of current staff, a vacancy exists for an elementary teacher at J. W. Smith Elementary
School. Ms. Sarah Whetzel is recommended for this position. Ms. Whetzel received her Bachelor degree
from Bemidji State University. She has been placed at BA step 0 on the salary schedule.



